
  

 

November 2, 2018 

 

Mrs. Traci Ferguson  
Parks Planner 
City of Commerce City 
7887 E. 60th Ave. 
Commerce City, CO 80022 
 
Dear Mrs. Ferguson, 
 
We are pleased to release a payment to City of Commerce City in the amount of 
$361,668 for Healthy Places Commerce City.  A copy of the grant agreement was sent 
electronically for your records.   
 
For all organizations described in Internal Revenue Service Code sections 501(c)(3) 
and 509(a)(1), (2), or (3), by accepting these funds, either electronically or by endorsing 
and depositing this check, you warrant that there has been no change in your I.R.S. tax 
classification.   If you are receiving payment electronically and you do not wish to accept 
these funds, you must notify your financial institution within 24 hours of deposit. 
 
The Colorado Health Foundation encourages you to publicize information concerning 
the grant in your newsletters, annual reports and other relevant publications.  Before 
publication of any material with the Colorado Health Foundation’s name or logo, please 
give us the opportunity to review and approve the specified material.  If you have any 
questions about the use of the Colorado Health Foundation name or logo in any of your 
publications, please call me at (303) 953-3672. 
 
We wish you success with your program and look forward to hearing about your 
accomplishments during the year.  Please use the grant number listed below on all 
correspondence with the Colorado Health Foundation.  If you have any questions about 
the grant or grant contract, please do not hesitate to contact me. It is a pleasure to be 
among your supporters. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sara Guillaume 
Senior Director of Grantmaking Operations 
 
Grant ID#11147 
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